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Youth Protection Training 
Approved 10.12.21 Board of Directors 

 
To comply with and exceed requirements set by the National Ski Patrol Policies and Procedures, 
Chapter 13, the GPSP Board of Directors approved the following: 
 

• By December 31, 2021, Patrol Representative, Assistant Patrol Representative, OEC/S&T 
Instructors and Slope Leaders must take an NSP approved youth yrotection training and 
submit certificate to the Division Director/Assistant Division Director and the GPSP 
Patrol Representative. 

• By November, 2022, all adult patrollers on the GPSP will complete the required training 
and submit to the Division Director/Assistant Division Director and the GPSP Patrol 
Representative. 

 
The approved trainings include: 
 

• Armatus online training through Praesidium, including the following modules (fee): 
o Duty to Report 
o Preventing Sexual Activity among Adolescents 
o Meet Sam 

• Safesport.org training (fee) 

• The Scouts BSA youth protection training (free). 

• In-person training provided by school districts, child-care centers, or other in-person 
training of at least 2 hours in length where a documentation is provided. 

 
The training is valid for 3 years and must be retaken prior to the expiration of the 3-year period 
for continued participation in activities where protected parties are present. 
 
Please see NSP Youth Protection Training in the Policies and Procedures document on the NSP 
website for more information. 
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